
 

 
 
Below is the communication regarding the above spreadsheet. 
 
From: Jason Kulaszewski <jasonkul@buffalo.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 12:51 PM 
To: Hanson, Stephanie <Stephanie.Hanson@erie.gov> 
Subject: Annual Compost Bin sale 
 
   
Hi Stephanie, 
I’m reaching out to see if you are able to share information about how many compost bins are sold through the WNY 
Stormwater Coalition’s efforts? I’m working to support the City of North Tonawanda’s Climate Smart Communities 
application and it requires information regarding how many units were distributed through the program.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or would like more information.  
 
All the best,, 
Jason Kulaszewski | Clean Energy Coordinator 
  
University at Buffalo Regional Institute 
77 Goodell Street, Suite 302 
Buffalo, NY 14203 
jasonkul@buffalo.edu  
716.878.2441 | regional-institute.buffalo.edu 
 
From: MacSwan (Rossi), Mary C. <Mary.MacSwan@erie.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 1:09 PM 
To: Jason Kulaszewski <jasonkul@buffalo.edu> 
Subject: RE: Annual Compost Bin sale 
 
Hi Jason, 
Stephanie is no longer with us. Are you looking for NT sales exclusively? 
I have databases going back 6 years. 
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Mary C. MacSwan 
Chief Environmental Compliance Specialist 
Erie County: Department of Environment & Planning 
95 Franklin Street, Room 1076 
Buffalo, New York 14202 
716-858-7583 
Mary.MacSwan@erie.gov  
 
From: Jason Kulaszewski <jasonkul@buffalo.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 1:29 PM 
To: MacSwan (Rossi), Mary C. <Mary.MacSwan@erie.gov> 
Subject: RE: Annual Compost Bin sale 
 
   
Hi Mary, 
Thank you. I appreciate the rapid response! 
Could you share NT  numbers specifically as well as the total for the sale for the last 3 years? 
 
Thank you, 
Jason Kulaszewski | Clean Energy Coordinator 
 
From: MacSwan (Rossi), Mary C. <Mary.MacSwan@erie.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 7:31 AM 
To: Jason Kulaszewski <jasonkul@buffalo.edu> 
Subject: RE: Annual Compost Bin sale 
 
Good morning Jason, Details attached. 
 
Have a great day 

Mary C. MacSwan 
Chief Environmental Compliance Specialist 
Erie County: Department of Environment & Planning 
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